
 

March 19, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Bill Sutton, Chairperson 

House Committee on General Government Budget 

Statehouse, Room 274-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Sutton: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2784 by House Committee on Appropriations 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2784 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2784 would allow payroll deductions to be used for indemnity insurance such as 

hospital indemnity, accidental injury and critical illness. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Health and Environment states that enactment of HB 2784 

would not have a fiscal effect on the agency.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Chief Budget Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dan Thimmesch, Health & Environment  


